
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

      
 

 

 

 

 
 

Seaham Harbour Nursery School 
 

   Newsletter - April 2015 
 

Dear Parents 

 

Welcome back after the Easter break, we hope you enjoyed the 

holiday.  Please can we ask you to take a few minutes to complete 

the attached ‘Story from home’ sheet for your child’s learning 

journey. 

 

Our learning theme this half term is  ‘Growth and Change’ this 

will involve lots of exciting learning opportunities for the 

children.  

Keep watching the plasma screen for photographs and checking 

the theme board for ideas of activities you can do at home. 

This week we have a special delivery of 10 eggs and already 

chicks have started to hatch. 

We have also tadpoles which are changing and developing rapidly.  

In a couple of weeks time caterpillars will be delivered …….. and  

hopefully butterflies will emerge for the children to see. 

 

Monday May 4th  -  Nursery closed – May Day 

 

Tuesday May 12th -  the school photographer will be in nursery to 

take individual photographs. Brothers and sisters are welcome to 

attend. School aged children should come at 8.45 and 12.30 and 

any babies/younger children need to come at 10.30 and 1.30. 

 

Friday May 22nd – Nursery closes for half term holiday. 

 

 

Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers – we are still collecting these 

vouchers, please can you hand them in before May 22nd . 

 

 

 

Dress for Weather – if the lovely weather we are having at the 

moment continues can we please ask children are dressed 

appropriately (i.e. sun hats/caps and suncream) for the time 

when they are outside. 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/search?biw=1024&bih=684&tbm=isch&q=active+kids+vouchers+2014&revid=752794789


 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Little Rockers Childcare Limited – Breakfast/Childcare/Lunch  

Remember we do have additional times and sessions for your 

children.  These are wonderful opportunities for your children to 

develop their friendship groups, social skills and try new foods 

as well as preparation for longer days at school. Booking in is 

essential and places are offered on a first come first served 

basis See Mrs Marshall (in office) for more information. 

 

Webpage www.seahamharbour.durham.sch.uk – we are currently 

updating the style and content. Keep checking it out for 

information, notices and photographs.  

 

 

Thank you 

 

 

Carole Scott 

Headteacher 


